BCSA Meeting

November 6, 2008

12 members present

5 Board members present

Treasurer's Report

Balance in checking account is over \$8600.00

District Commissioner's Report

Kevin Arnold excused.

AGM meeting held in November.

Nominations

All positions were open for nominations. All the officers remain the same as last year.

Referee Report - Jim Conroy

All referees need to recertify. New referee classes will be held in November and December. Recert classes will be held on November 15th. Dryden will hold new referee classes Dec 5-7th.

Spring Coordinator Report - Bill Campbell

U10 teams will have open rosters, but can have only 11 players per game.

We will decide in January's meeting about the goal size (6'vx 7'goals) for the U12 teams.

New Business:

NYS East has a dilemma regarding playing outside of their district. They have resolved their dilemma by issuing teams heavy fines for playing in NYSW. Compromise – NYSW pays \$200/year to affiliate league; Then raise fee for NYSE teams \$5.00 each to cover costs.

Last date for teams to submit -Last date for teams to withdraw -Age Group meeting -Coaches meeting -Spring League will start -Spring League will end -
January 15th
February 14th
February 19th
April 18th
July 1st

Field Permission to Use Forms – electronically – paper eliminated – register teams online, same as field submission.

For the Good of the Game

Jan 18th – BC United – indoor tournament held at Greater Binghamton Soccer Dome.

The next meeting will be held January 8th, 2009 at the Greater Binghamton Soccer Dome.

Merry Christmas – Have a wonderful Holiday!!

Minutes respectfully submitted By Sally Pitcher